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March 17, 2015

Dear Members of the Palmyra School Community,

The Palmyra Board of Education is embarking on the process of developing a five year Strategic Plan for
the school district, and as active members of the schocl community you are invited to participate in this
terrific endeavor. Our first planning meeting wiil be held on Thursday, March 26, 2015, beginning at
7:00 PM in the Palimyra High School auditorium. Additional information about the planning process and
meeting dates can be found on the district’s website at, www.palmyraschogls.com.

Please contact my office at 856-786-9300 ext: 1013 to RSVP as we want to plan for a successful meeting.
Thank you for your continued support of the Palmyra School District.

Sincerely,

B S e
Brian J. McBride -
Superintendent of Schools

“Fducation Takes Teamwork”




